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South African High Commission

Wellington, New Zealand
APPLICATION FOR A SA POLICE CLEARANCE

Thank you for your inquiry in obtaining a police clearance from South Africa.

Unfortunately, the officials at the High Commission (HC) are not able to assist with SA Police clearance applications.

Relevant information and steps to follow can be found at www.saps.gov.za 

Please use the SAP/91 form to do your fingerprints; these are available on the SAPS website.

Fingerprints can be done at the High Commission free of charge.  Please bring printed form with.  Otherwise please schedule an appointment with Kiwibank for assistance with fingerprinting.

POLICE CLEARANCE CERTIFICATES

Kindly note that the South African Missions may assist SA Citizens with the taking of fingerprints only, the rest must be done by the applicant.

Please refer to the below extract on Police Clearance Certificates
Quote

‘22.1      BACKGROUND

South Africans that work, travel and reside abroad require Police Clearance Certificates for purposes such as legal proceedings, residence permission or securing employment.  Therefore the service from the SAPS – Criminal Record Centre is available to South Africans who require confirmation on their criminal status.
The application for a police clearance certificate is a personal matter that the applicant must attend to.  Missions must not send applications for Police Clearance Certificates to the Criminal Record Centre on behalf of an applicant. This will obviate the problem of blame being directed at missions in the event that Police Clearance Certificates are not issued or returned, for whatever reason/s, to the applicant/s.   The issuing of a Clearance Certificate is the sole responsibility of the SAPS Criminal Record Centre in Pretoria.

In some countries Police Clearance Certificates are also known as “No Objection Certificates” or “Certificates of Character”. 
SOUTH AFRICAN MISSIONS MAY NOT
Forward the applications by the diplomatic freight bags
1.        Customers are to be advised to forward their application directly to the SAPS Criminal Record 
Centre in Pretoria.
2.        If forwarded from abroad, the application may be forwarded via any reputable courier 
company.  It is crucial that the courier company be PREPAID to collect the documents from the 
Criminal Record Centre.  The applicant must determine what date the Police Clearance Certificate 
(PCC) is ready for collection and arrange with the courier service to collect the certificates from the 
Criminal Record Centre.  It is very important that the courier has the applicants ID number available 
when collecting the certificate to ensure that the correct certificate has been issued. 
3.         It is suggested that Missions advise customers to enquire whether the requesting authority would need the police clearance certificate to be authenticated. The customer will save time and money by having the certificate submitted to the Chief Directorate: Consular Services – Legalisation Section for authentication before it is returned to them. The customer must specifically request this in his/her application to the Criminal Record Centre as well as give clear instructions to the courier company that will have to take the documents from the Criminal Record Centre to the Legalisation Section and finally forward it to the applicant. ‘
Unquote
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